Frelinghuysen Township Recreation Committee
Minutes-March 2, 2017

Roll Call:

Present were: Frank Desiderio, Al Eitner, Keith Ramos, Todd McPeek, Charles Marra,
Mark Saalfield, Sue Mattos and Brenda Kleber.

Absent were: Kim Mantz, Pamela Brady, Clare Saalfield and Brian Sasseman

Minutes:
Motion was made by Al, seconded by Mark to hold the minutes to the April meeting. All
were in favor.

Treasurer’s report-see attached.

Report of standing committees:

Baseball-has teams for tee ball, 8u and 10u

Softball-will be starting the middle of March

Movie Night- will be held in the town hall since the tv is there.

Advertising-Keith wants to develop a website and make it information driven. Spaces
will be for sale on the site. There will be a link to the township pade and recreation
page. Keith will put together. Motion was made by Todd, seconded by Sue to authorize
Keith to develop the site. All were in favor.

Old Business:

Recreation center-kitchen has a problem. The stove is too big for the hood. Al will
handle. BYOB was discussed. A form will be produced for this along with damage
waiver deposit, insurance certificate and deposit.

New Business:

An Easter Egg Hunt will be held at the school on April 8, 2017 at 12:00. Age groups will
be 4 and under; 5-7, 8-10 and 11 and up. A gift certificate will be put in one egg for each
age group.

A golf outing will be considered for next May or June. Charles will talk to Russ Walters.

A letter will be send to the Township Committee asking them to endorse the boy scouts
who will be making a permanent campsite on the recreation center. Frank will meet with
the scout leader for a plan to be submitted to the Township Committee who will need to
approve it. Motion was made by Sue, seconded by Todd authorizing this letter. All were
in favor.



Keith asked that the Committee explore signs on the fence around the ball field. There
will be different prices for whether they are on the inside of the fence or on the outside.

Adjournment:
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Brenda J. Kleber, Secretary



